
Bruce Area Solid Waste Recycling
Board of Management, Special

9- 2024

June 18, 2024

Present: Mike Myatt, Ryan Nickason, Mark Ireland, Christ Peabody, Vince Cascone, Karrie Drury

Absent: Paul Deacon, Larry Allison, Doug Kennedy

This meeting is an emergency meeting which was scheduled the day before to discuss our RFP sub contract bid price with
Waste Management. 

Vince reported he was contacted by Waste Management to discuss possible cost savings which would lower our

bid price to put us in a more competitive position with the other company that entered a RFP against Waste Management. 

CMO ( representing the PRO' s) recommended that the cost of shipping would be on them and that price would be removed

from our bid price. Discussions were held concerning our submitted price which included percentages for profit margin, 

contingency and inflation. 

Moved by Mark Ireland Seconded by Chris Peabody

That we reduce the contingency percentage by 2.5% for the Waste Management RFP subcontract bid. 

This vote was unanimous. 

Carried. 

Chairperson Secretary/ Treasuer


